
VENC Taking Care of Business 

Membership Extension 

The COVID-19 pandemic is impacting you personally and our Club. The Executive 
met by Zoom to consider how to conduct essential Club business in the absence 
of a physical AGM meeting.   
 

   

   

 

During the latter half of May, we will be sending you an AGM email containing several 
motions, followed soon after by an invitation to vote on those motions.  The deadline for 

voting returns will be four weeks later.  

In these exceptional circumstances, the Executive has decided to waive annual 
membership fees for 2020/2021 by extending the membership of all current members to 
August 31, 2021.  Our aim is to retain all of our members through this challenging time 
so that, as restrictions are slowly lifted over the coming months, you can gradually start 
enjoying your usual Club activities as they resume in accordance with evolving 
Provincial Health Orders.  So, there will not be any renewal process this 



summer.  However, if you want to change Activity groups, feel free to log into your 
profile and select the group(s) that interest you.   

    

 


